
ALLOWAY TOWNSHIP FINANCE COMMITTEE                            AUGUST 12, 2024 

At 5:00 p.m. the Regular Meeting of the Alloway Township Finance Committee was called to order by P. 
Ed McKelvey, Mayor.  The meeting was advertised in the designated newspapers in accordance with Public 
Law 1975, Chapter 231.   The flag salute was led by Mayor McKelvey. 
 
Roll Call:   Present:  Angelus, Leady, McKelvey 
Also in attendance:  Acting Municipal Clerk, Brittany Vanaman and Twp. Treasurer Lois Yarrington           
 
PUBLIC SESSION:  Motion to open Public Session: Leady, seconded by: Angelus. 
Vote:  All in favor 
 
Alloway Township Fire Chief, John Mahala gave updates regarding improvements made at the Fire House 
which included fresh paint. He thanked members that volunteered to complete the project. Chief Mahala 
stated that Engine 19-1 has failed pump testing multiple years in a row, it is not sifting properly and is 
currently out of service, and stated that it may not be financially beneficial to have it repaired. This truck is 
included in the ISO rating. He also gave updates on the Cascade Air truck, which is being repaired as it 
recently failed its air test.  
 
 Public Session was closed on motion by Angelus, seconded by Leady 
Vote:  All in favor 
 
FINANCE ITEMS: 
The Township Committee members reviewed the Bill List and with no one having any questions, the approval 
sheet for the Bill List was signed.   
 
OLD BUSINESS/UPDATES: 

1. New port-o-pots have been installed at the lake and convenience center.  
2. New Boat Ramp Fee box has been installed at the lake. Mayor McKelvey explained to the public 

that recently the money has been stole from the old box, so a new more secure one was constructed. 
3. The Committee was given a packet of Public Works job descriptions to review.  

 
CORRESPONDENCE: 

1. Ranch Hope Live Nativity request was approved contingent on having a review of specifics with 
Ranch Hope, possibly making one way traffic through Saw Mill Road.  

2. Statewide Insurance Renewal – Deputy Mayor Leady will review the list.  
3. Acton Station Road Detour – The Committee agreed they would temporarily close Hart Lane to 

avoid potential damage from heavy truck traffic.    
 
AGENDA REVIEW:  AUGUST 12, 2024 

The Committee members had no revisions for July’s meeting minutes.  
 

  There being no further business to come before the Committee, on motion by Leady, seconded by 
Angelus, the meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.  
 
       Respectfully submitted,     
          
            
         Brittany Vanaman, Acting Municipal Clerk                                                


